
Adam & Julie
Y o u r s  I n  K i n ,

WE’RE BACK

My name is Julie Melton and I am back for another

year as the 2025-2026 Zone G, Deputy Governor for

District 4. Since joining Kin I have held every

position on the executive except treasurer. As that

was not a position of interest,  the next step in my

Kin career was DG and this year I am also the D4

Avards director, and I am so excited about it. I have

been an active  member of Kin Canada since 2011. I

love being a member of Kin Canada. This past year I

won The Kinette of the Year award for our club, and

at District Convention I won the D4 Outstanding

Kinette Deputy Governor of The Year award.

Strong communication between the clubs and the

district are so important. It is what makes both the

zone as well as the district great. You will receive

regular communication from the district through us

and we will communicate with the district on your

behalf.

If we can be of any assistance to any of you at all,

please do not hesitate to contact me. I am a phone

call, text message, Facebook message or e-mail

away.

Hi my name is Adam Lewandowski. I had such a great

time as your DG for Zone G, that I wanted to do it again

for the 2025-2026 Kin year. My first experience with

Kin was in 2017 when I was asked to do some

photography for The St. Albert Rainmaker, but didn't

join the club until 2021. Since then, it's been quite the

adventure including winning the Founding Members

National Public Speaking Award and the D4

Outstanding Deputy Governor of the Year Award at our

District Convention this year.

What I enjoy the most about being DG, is experiencing

the various different ways that each of your clubs helps

the communities in which you live. It is truly inspiring

to witness the passion and dedication you each have

for Kin and for the areas you serve.

If there is anything that Julie and I can do as your DG

team, please do not hesitate to reach out via email, text

or phone. I'm excited (and I'm sure Julie is as well) to

see what brilliant and fun projects Zone G has to offer

this year, and we look forward to helping you achieve

your goals.


